PUBLIC HEARING NOVEMBER 1, 1993

The hearing for special use permit #93-8 was called to order at 7:30 p.m. by Chairman Richard Wright.

Present for the Planning Commission in addition to Wright were, Joanne Strahm, Peggy Mahaney, Gene
Palmreuter, Terry Carleton, Don Zehnder, and Al Hunter, James Totten, Manager was also present.

Eight people were in the audience.

Discussion was held concerning diner. Motion by Mahaney supported by Sirahm to table this request
until November 22, 1993 Regular meeting at 7:30 p.m. Motion passed 7-0.

Motion by Hunter supported by Palmreuter to adjourn at 8:03 p.m. Motion passed 7-0.

Peggy Mahaney, Secretary
Planning Commission



